CORPORATION OF THE VILLAGE OF POUCE COUPE



PO Box 190, Pouce Coupe, B.C. V0C 2C0 Telephone: (250) 786-5794 Fax: (250) 786-5257 www.poucecoupe.ca

March 20, 2024

Extreme Mudfest Dawson Creek c/o Billie Aasen

sent via email: billie@thefestivalcompany.com

To whom it may concern

The Village of Pouce Coupe wishes to offer their support for the Extreme Mudfest Dawson Creek.

This is a great event that will be a wonderful opportunity for members of the community and it will provide economic and tourism promotion to the area as it will bring people from all over.

People will be able to tour the area and take in some of the great outdoor experiences available.

Thank you for bringing this event to the area.

Sincerely,

Mayor Danielle Veach